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Every Body's Story Apr 16 2021 Every story
entails a way of life and how every way of life
implies a big story. In Every Body's Story,
Branson Parler focuses on three predominant
myths of sexuality in our secular age-individualism, romance, and materialism--and
three dominant myths in Christian circles--antibody theology, legalism, and the sexual
prosperity gospel--exploring how those stories
shape our practice. Our views of sexuality and
our practices around sex are never just about
sex. How we use and view our bodies reveals
who/what we think God is (or is not) and who we
are. If we truly understand the biblical logic of
marriage, sexuality, and singleness--that they
are meant to embody the gospel--then we will
better understand why this witness is so vital. As
testosterone-rex-myths-of-sex-science-and-society

God's self-giving faithfulness is put on display by
both married and single Christians, those formed
by our secular age will have to ask: What if it's
true? What if there's more? What if God really
does love us that much? Rather than viewing our
sexuality as an isolated matter of ethics, we can
see how the gospel places our sexuality in the
context of God's rescue mission of the world.
Testosterone Rex: Myths of Sex, Science,
and Society Dec 25 2021 “Beliefs about men
and women are as old as humanity itself, but
Fine’s funny, spiky book gives reason to hope
that we’ve heard Testosterone rex’s last roar.”
—Annie Murphy Paul, New York Times Book
Review Many people believe that, at its core,
biological sex is a fundamental force in human
development. According to this false-yet-familiar
story, the divisions between men and women are
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in nature alone and not part of culture. Drawing
on evolutionary science, psychology,
neuroscience, endocrinology, and philosophy,
Testosterone Rex disproves this ingrained myth
and calls for a more equal society based on both
sexes’ full human potential.
Sexual Attitudes Dec 13 2020 Two acclaimed
sexologists visit the many assumptions we
harbor about human sexuality while highlighting
the ways in which social, moral, and religious
attitudes have dramatically changed. They argue
that new knowledge need not undermine
morality, even when it challenges traditional
attitudes about sexual behavior. Annotation
copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
The Mythology of Sex Sep 02 2022 A study
examining the way in which sexual attitudes and
behaviour reflect the underlying values of the
time. It embraces cultural attitudes from ancient
civilizations to the present day and looks at a
range of topical issues and concerns, including
prevailing attitudes towards masculine and
feminine values.
Sexual Myths of Modernity Jan 14 2021 This
ambitious and wide-ranging study of latenineteenth- and twentieth-century culture and
thought transverses texts of evolutionary
biology, psychiatry, psychoanalysis, political
propaganda, fiction, historiography of Nazism,
and scholarship on comparative genocide to
analyze the notion that mass violence is sexually
motivated.
Sexual Myths and Fallacies Nov 11 2020
21 Myths (Even Good) Girls Believe about Sex
Jun 06 2020 With honest, straight-forward
language, Jennifer Strickland shares the myths,
the truths, and the practical ways you can enjoy
the pursuit of passion"and"purity."
Not a Choice, Not a Job Feb 01 2020 A
generation ago, most people did not know how
ubiquitous and grave human trafficking was.
Now many people agree that the $35.7 billion
business is an appalling violation of human
rights. But when confronted with prostitution,
many people experience an odd disconnect
because prostitution is shrouded in myths,
among them the claims that ôprostitution is
inevitable,ö and ôprostitution is a job or service
like any other.ö In Not a Choice, Not a Job,
Janice Raymond challenges both the myths and
their perpetrators. Raymond demonstrates that
testosterone-rex-myths-of-sex-science-and-society

prostitution is not sex but sexual exploitation,
and that legalizing and decriminalizing the
system of prostitutionùas opposed to the
prostituted womenùpromotes sex trafficking,
expands the sex industry, and invites organized
crime. Specifically, Raymond exposes how
legalized prostitution in the Netherlands,
Germany, Australia, and Nevada worsens crime
and endangers women. In contrast, she reveals,
when governments work to prevent the demand
for prostitution by prosecuting pimps, brothels,
and prostitution usersùas in Norway, Sweden,
and Icelandùtrafficking does not increase,
women are better protected, and fewer men buy
sex. Raymond expands the boundaries of
scholarship in womenÆs studies, making this
book indispensable to human rights advocates
around the world.
Don't Put That in There! Nov 23 2021 People
have more access to medical information than
ever before with an abundance of printed and
online resources, and yet we still believe "facts"
about our bodies and sexuality that are just plain
wrong. Don't Put That in There! takes on these
myths and misconceptions, and exposes the
truth behind some of those weird and worrisome
things we think about our bodies, such as: •The
average penis size is seven inches •Squeezing
breasts is all fun and games •You shouldn't have
sex before the big game •Anal sex will give you
cancer •Two condoms are better protection than
one •Pubic hair doesn't turn gray •Sex can give
you a heart attack •Only men have wet dreams
•You can't break your penis •You can run out of
sperm With the perfect blend of authoritative
research and a breezy, accessible tone, Don't
Put That in There! is full of enlightening,
practical, and quirky facts that will debunk some
of the most perennial misconceptions we believe
about sex and sexuality.
The Sex Myth Oct 03 2022 From a bold new
feminist voice, a book that will change the way
you think about your sex life. Fifty years after
the sexual revolution, we are told that we live in
a time of unprecedented sexual freedom; that if
anything, we are too free now. But beneath the
veneer of glossy hedonism, millennial journalist
Rachel Hills argues that we are controlled by a
new brand of sexual convention: one which
influences all of us—woman or man, straight or
gay, liberal or conservative. At the root of this
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silent code lies the Sex Myth—the defining
significance we invest in sexuality that once
meant we were dirty if we did have sex, and now
means we are defective if we don’t do it enough.
Equal parts social commentary, pop culture, and
powerful personal anecdotes from people across
the English-speaking world, The Sex Myth
exposes the invisible norms and unspoken
assumptions that shape the way we think about
sex today.
Sacred Pleasure Aug 09 2020 Riane Eisler shows
us how history has consistently promoted the
link between sex and violence—and how we can
sever this link and move to a politics of
partnership rather than domination in all our
relations.
Long-range Effects of Child and Adolescent
Sexual Experiences Aug 28 2019 Making a
unique contribution of placing the current sexual
exploitation of children and adolescents firmly in
its historical context, this book looks at the
family's and society's roles in child and
adolescent sex abuse. Unlike most previous
studies, this study allows a range of responses
from negative to positive and avoids the
methodological problems inherent in many other
studies. Most studies combine the age groups of
children and adolescents, whereas this study
separates these different age groups and
compares the nature and outcome of sexual
experiences of children with those of
adolescents. Utilizing sophisticated analytical
measures, the author's findings repudiate many
commonly held assumptions and serve to calm
current hysteria regarding sexual abuse of
minors. Written to disseminate findings that
could be helpful in realistically confronting the
phenomenon of human sexuality, the results
presented in this book dispel many current
myths about early sexuality, including ethnic
differences. The author wanted to separate
scientific inquiry from the perpetration of
pervading mores or social norms, and identify
the real menaces to healthy adult functioning.
The Sex Myth Jun 30 2022 Why everything the
media tells us about sex is wrong ... Is there any
truth to the epidemic of sex addiction? Are our
children really getting sexualised younger? Are
men the only ones who like porn? Brooke
Magnanti looks at all these questions and more and proves that perhaps we've all been taking
testosterone-rex-myths-of-sex-science-and-society

the answers for granted. Brooke Magnanti is no
stranger to controversy. As Belle de Jour she
enthralled and outraged the nation in equal
measure. Now her real identity is out in the
open, Brooke's background as a scientist and a
researcher can come to bear in her fascinating
investigation into the truth behind the headlines,
scandals and moral outrage that fill the media
(and our minds) when it comes to sex. Using her
entertaining and informed voice, Brooke strips
away the hype and looks at the science behind
sex and the panic behind public policy. Unlike so
many media column inches, Brooke uses
verifiable academic research. This is fact not
fiction; science not supposition. So sit back,
open your mind and prepare to be shocked ...
The Link Sep 21 2021 Excerpt from The Link:
June 1969; Sex Myths and Sex Choices, Vietnam
Venture, What Is Love? Thank You, Harriett
Connor To my mind, Link is one of the finest
magazines that comes across my desk. It is fine
writing; it is great inspiration. When I finish with
any "desk copies," I share them with our library
here (Winchester, Mass.). I occasionally use your
material and I hope I send marked copies. Many
thanks. - Harriett Connor, Editor, 28 Church St.,
Room 14, Winchester, Mass. 01890. We Are
Grateful Please accept the enclosed check from
our Chaplains' Fund in appreciation of your
continued interest in our Domiciliary members.
Your fine booklet, The Link, is enjoyed by all.
With all good wishes for a successful year. Chaplain Clarence H. Thaden, V. A. Center,
Wilshire and Sawtelle Blvds., Los Angeles, Calif.
90073 Many Thanks On behalf of the Protestant
Chapel congregation of Naval Station, San
Diego, please accept the contribution for the
continued ministry to Armed Forces Personnel
throughout the world. We appreciate the
literature such as The Link magazine which you
make available to Armed Forces personnel
without remuneration. May this check for
$50.00, in some small way, enable you to
continue this ministry. About the Publisher
Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and classic books. Find more
at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a
reproduction of an important historical work.
Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology
to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the
original format whilst repairing imperfections
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present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an
imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or
missing page, may be replicated in our edition.
We do, however, repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully; any imperfections
that remain are intentionally left to preserve the
state of such historical works.
Great Myths of Intimate Relationships Mar
28 2022 Great Myths of Intimate Relationships
provides a captivating, pithy introduction to the
subject that challenges and demystifies the
many fabrications and stereotypes surrounding
relationships, attraction, sex, love, internet
dating, and heartbreak. The book thoroughly
interrogates the current research on topics such
as attraction, sex, love, internet dating, and
heartbreak Takes an argument driven approach
to the study of intimate relationships,
encouraging critical engagement with the
subject Part of The Great Myths series, it's
written in a style that is compelling and succinct,
making it ideal for general readers and
undergraduates
Transcultural Bodies Jun 26 2019 Female
"circumcision" or, more precisely, female genital
cutting (FGC), remains an important cultural
practice in many African countries, often serving
as a coming-of-age ritual. It is also a practice
that has generated international dispute and
continues to be at the center of debates over
women's rights, the limits of cultural pluralism,
the balance of power between local cultures,
international human rights, and feminist
activism. In our increasingly globalized world,
these practices have also begun immigrating to
other nations, where transnational complexities
vex debates about how to resolve the issue.
Bringing together thirteen essays, Transcultural
Bodies provides an ethnographically rich
exploration of FGC among African diasporas in
the United Kingdom, Europe, and Australia.
Contributors analyze changes in ideologies of
gender and sexuality in immigrant communities,
the frequent marginalization of African women's
voices in debates over FGC, and controversies
over legislation restricting the practice in
immigrant populations.
The Myths of Sex Education Jan 26 2022 This
book discusses the failure of sex education to
properly inform our youth on the issues
concerning premarital sex. It's a must-read for
testosterone-rex-myths-of-sex-science-and-society

parents, educators, and youth workers.
The End of Gender Aug 01 2022 "International
sex researcher, neuroscientist, and frequent
contributor to The Globe and Mail (Toronto)
Debra Soh [discusses what she sees as] gender
myths in this ... examination of the many facets
of gender identity"-The Myth of Sex Addiction Aug 21 2021 Presents
the history and questionable science underlying
sexual addiction, suggesting that men take
responsibility for sexual choices rather than
labeling sexual desire as a force that must be
resisted, feared, and treated.
The Ring of Truth and Other Myths of Sex and
Jewelry Oct 11 2020 In 'The Ring of Truth',
Wendy Doniger expertly unfolds the cultural and
historical significance of rings and other kinds of
circular jewelry through timeless stories taken
from mythology, religious traditions, and
literature.
Classical Mythology: A Very Short Introduction
Jul 20 2021 From Zeus and Europa, to Diana,
Pan, and Prometheus, the myths of ancient
Greece and Rome seem to exert a timeless
power over us. But what do those myths
represent, and why are they so enduringly
fascinating? Why do they seem to be such a
potent way of talking about our selves, our
origins, and our desires? This imaginative and
stimulating Very Short Introduction goes beyond
a simple retelling of the stories to explore the
rich history and diverse interpretations of
classical myths. It is a wide-ranging account,
examining how classical myths are used and
understood in both high art and popular culture,
taking the reader from the temples of Crete to
skyscrapers in New York, and finding classical
myths in a variety of unexpected places: from
arabic poetry and Hollywood films, to
psychoanalysis, the bible, and New Age
spiritualism. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very
Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in
almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new
subject quickly. Our expert authors combine
facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and
enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging
topics highly readable.
Myths and Mysteries of Same-Sex Love May
30 2022 "Myths and Mysteries of Same-Sex Love
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makes a powerful statement about the realities
of gay and lesbian psyche. A gay and lesbian
psychic perspective may at first be startling, but
once examined, it proves to be unforgettable." The Advocate
Race, Monogamy, and Other Lies They Told You
Jul 08 2020 There are three major myths of
human nature: humans are divided into
biological races; humans are naturally
aggressive; and men and women are truly
different in behavior, desires, and wiring. In an
engaging and wide-ranging narrative, Agustín
Fuentes counters these pervasive and pernicious
myths about human behavior. Tackling
misconceptions about what race, aggression,
and sex really mean for humans, Fuentes
incorporates an accessible understanding of
culture, genetics, and evolution, requiring us to
dispose of notions of “nature or nurture.”
Presenting scientific evidence from diverse
fields—including anthropology, biology, and
psychology—Fuentes devises a myth-busting
toolkit to dismantle persistent fallacies about the
validity of biological races, the innateness of
aggression and violence, and the nature of
monogamy and differences between the sexes. A
final chapter plus an appendix provide a set of
take-home points on how readers can myth-bust
on their own. Accessible, compelling, and
original, this book is a rich and nuanced account
of how nature, culture, experience, and choice
interact to influence human behavior.
Challenging Popular Myths of Sex, Gender and
Biology Feb 24 2022 This edited volume
challenges popular notions of sex, gender and
biology and features international, transdisciplinary research. The book begins with an
exploration of supposedly ‘natural’ sexual
differences, then looks at research in
evolutionary biology and examines topics such
as gender stereotypes in humans. The first
chapters explore important questions: What are
the fundamental sex differences? How do genes
and hormones influence an individual’s sex?
Subsequent chapters concern topics including:
sex stereotypes in the field of sexual conflict,
how the focus on genes in evolutionary biology
disregards other means of inheritance, and the
development of Darwin's theory of sex
differences. The last three chapters look at
humans, discussing: an interdisciplinary
testosterone-rex-myths-of-sex-science-and-society

approach to the evolution of sex differences in
body height, biological versus social constructive
perspectives on the gendering of voices and
nature-culture arguments in the current political
debate on paternity leave in Norway.
The Little Book of Vaginas Mar 04 2020
Vajayjay. Lady bits. Notorious V.A.G. It’s time we
talked about vaginas. This pocket- sized book is
here to debunk the myths and help you gain a
better understanding of everything you were
never taught, including: • The amazing things
the vagina does from puberty to menopause •
Advice on the most common complaints and how
best to alleviate them • The vagina in pop
culture–from the page to the stage This succinct
and celebratory guide separates fact from fiction
and will change the way you think and talk about
your wonder down under.
Sacred Pleasure Sep 29 2019 Riane Eisler
shows us how history has consistently promoted
the link between sex and violence—and how we
can sever this link and move to a politics of
partnership rather than domination in all our
relations.
Crazy Good Sex Jun 18 2021 In this practical
guidebook filled with straight talk, psychologist
and bestselling author Dr. Les Parrott shares six
secrets to help men and their wives experience
the best sex they've ever had.
Sex, Slavery and the Trafficked Woman Apr 04
2020 Sex, Slavery and the Trafficked Woman is a
go-to text for readers who seek a comprehensive
overview of the meaning of ’human trafficking’
and current debates and perspectives on the
issue. It presents a more nuanced understanding
of human trafficking and its victims by
examining - and challenging - the conventional
assumptions that sit at the heart of mainstream
approaches to the topic. A pioneering study, the
arguments made in this book are largely drawn
from the author’s fieldwork in Ukraine, Vietnam
and Ghana. The author demonstrates to readers
how a law enforcement and criminal justiceoriented approach to trafficking has developed
at the expense of a migration and human rights
perspective. She highlights the importance of
viewing trafficking within a broad spectrum of
migratory movement. The author contests the
coerced, female victim archetype as
stereotypical and challenges the reader to
understand trafficking in an alternative manner,
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introducing the counterintuitive concept of the
’voluntary victim’. Overall, this text provides
readers of migration and development, gender
studies, women’s rights and international law a
comprehensive and multidisciplinary analysis of
the concept of trafficking.
Premarital Sex in America May 18 2021 The
period of young adulthood, from ages 18 to 23, is
popularly considered the most sexualized in life.
But is it true? What do we really know about the
sexual lives of young people today? Premarital
Sex in America combines illuminating personal
stories and comprehensive research surveys to
provide the fullest portrait of heterosexuality
among young adults ever produced. Mark
Regnerus and Jeremy Uecker draw upon a
wealth of survey data as well as scores of indepth interviews with young adults from around
the country, both in and out of college. Digging
underneath stereotypes and unexamined
assumptions, the authors offer compelling--and
often surprising--answers to such questions as:
How do the emotional aspects of sexual relations
differ between young men and women? What
role do political orientations play in their sexual
relations? How have online dating and social
networking sites affected the relationships of
emerging adults? Why are young people today
waiting so much longer to marry? How prevalent
are nontraditional forms of sex, and what do
people think of them? To better understand what
drives the sexual behaviors of emerging adults,
Regnerus and Uecker pay special attention to
two important concepts: sexual scripts, the
unwritten and often unconscious rules that guide
sexual behavior and attitudes; and sexual
economics, a theory which suggests that the
relative scarcity of men on college campuses
contributes to the "hookup" culture by allowing
men to diminish their level of commitment and
thereby lower the "price" they have to "pay" for
sex. For anyone wishing to understand how
sexual relations between young adults have
changed and are changing, Premarital Sex in
America will serve as a touchstone for years to
come.
Don't Put That in There! Jul 28 2019 Exposing
the truth behind 70 myths about sex and
sexuality, a practical guide debunks some of the
most perennial misconceptions including "sex
will give you a heart attack," "watching porn is a
testosterone-rex-myths-of-sex-science-and-society

guy thing" and "two condoms are better
protection than one." Original.
My Parents Never Had Sex Mar 16 2021
Don't Swallow Your Gum Sep 09 2020 Men
with big feet have big penises You should drink
at least eight glasses of water a day Sugar
makes kids hyper Eating at night makes you fat
Chewing gum stays in your stomach for seven
years You lose 40% of your body heat through
your head Every day, you hear or think things
about your body and health that are just not
true. Maybe you saw them on TV, read them in
magazines or heard them from friends (or even a
doctor). This book is for anyone who has
wondered about the truth behind these myths.
Funny, wacky and full of fascinating facts, Don't
Swallow Your Gum explains why so many of
those weird and worrisome things we think
about our bodies are mistaken.
50 Great Myths of Human Sexuality Nov 04 2022
50 Great Myths of Human Sexuality seeks to
dispel commonly accepted myths and
misunderstandings surrounding human
sexuality, providing an enlightening, fascinating
and challenging book that covers the fifty areas
the author’s believe individuals must understand
to have a safe, pleasurable and healthy sex life.
Dispels/Explores commonly accepted myths and
misunderstandings surrounding human sexuality
Includes comparisons to other countries and
cultures exploring different beliefs and how
societies can influence perceptions Areas
discussed include: pre-marital sex, masturbation,
sexual diseases, fantasy, pornography,
relationships, contraception, and emotions such
as jealousy, body image insecurity, passionate
love and sexual aggression Covers both
heterosexual and same-sex relationships
Challenging Popular Myths of Sex, Gender
and Biology Apr 28 2022 This edited volume
challenges popular notions of sex, gender and
biology and features international, transdisciplinary research. The book begins with an
exploration of supposedly ‘natural’ sexual
differences, then looks at research in
evolutionary biology and examines topics such
as gender stereotypes in humans. The first
chapters explore important questions: What are
the fundamental sex differences? How do genes
and hormones influence an individual’s sex?
Subsequent chapters concern topics including:
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sex stereotypes in the field of sexual conflict,
how the focus on genes in evolutionary biology
disregards other means of inheritance, and the
development of Darwin's theory of sex
differences. The last three chapters look at
humans, discussing: an interdisciplinary
approach to the evolution of sex differences in
body height, biological versus social constructive
perspectives on the gendering of voices and
nature-culture arguments in the current political
debate on paternity leave in Norway.
The Purity Myth May 06 2020 The United
States is obsessed with virginity - from the
media to schools to government agencies. This
panic is ensuring that young women's ability to
be moral agents is absolutely dependent on their
sexuality. Jessica Valenti, executive editor of
Feministing.com and author of Full Frontal
Feminism and Yes Means Yes, addresses this
poignant issue in her latest book, The Purity
Myth. Valenti argues that the country's intense
focus on chastity is extremely damaging to
young women. Through in depth analysis of
cultural stereotypes and media messages,
Valenti reveals that powerful messages - ranging
from abstinence curriculum to ''Girls Gone Wild''
commercials - place a young woman's worth
entirely on her sexuality. Morals are therefore
linked purely to sexual behavior, as opposed to
values like honesty, kindness, and altruism.
Valenti approaches the topic head-on, shedding
light on chastity in a historical context,
abstinence-only education, pornography, and
public punishments for those who dare to have
sex, among other critical issues. She also offers
solutions that pave the way for a future without
a damaging emphasis on virginity, including a
call to rethink male sexuality and reframing the
idea of ''losing it.'' With Valenti's usual balance
of intelligence and wit, The Purity Myth presents
a powerful and revolutionary argument that girls
and women, even in this day and age, are overly
valued for their sexuality, and that this needs to
stop.
Myths Of Gender Jan 02 2020 By carefully
examining the biological, genetic, evolutionary,
and psychological evidence, a noted biologist
finds a shocking lack of substance behind ideas
about biologically based sex differences.
Features a new chapter and afterward on recent
biological breakthroughs.
testosterone-rex-myths-of-sex-science-and-society

The Missing Myth Dec 01 2019 In The Missing
Myth, Gilles Herrada tackles the many questions
about the role and meaning of homosexuality in
the evolution of our species and the development
of civilization: what evolutionary edge same-sex
relationships have provided to the human
species; what biological mechanisms generate
the sexual diversity that we observe; why
homosexual behavior ended up being prohibited
worldwide; why homophobia has persisted
throughout history; why the homosexual
community resurfaced after World War II; and
others. In this heartfelt, beautifully written, and
painstakingly researched text, the author sculpts
a vision of homosexuality that integrates its
many dimensions. Stressing the connection
between the social status of homosexuality and
how same-sex love is depicted in the myths of a
particular culture, The Missing Myth advocates
the creation of a new mythos—not only informed
by all the fields of knowledge, but also inclusive
of the beauty, truth, and goodness of same-sex
love.
The Ring of Truth Oct 23 2021 Why are sex and
jewelry, particularly rings, so often connected?
Why do rings continually appear in stories about
marriage and adultery, love and betrayal, loss
and recovery, identity and masquerade? What is
the mythology that makes finger rings symbols
of true (or, as the case may be, untrue) love? The
cross-cultural distribution of the mythology of
sexual rings is impressive--from ancient India
and Greece through the Arab world to
Shakespeare, Marie Antoinette, Wagner,
nineteenth-century novels, Hollywood, and the
De Beers advertising campaign that gave us the
expression, "A Diamond is Forever." Each
chapter of The Ring of Truth, like a charm on a
charm bracelet, considers a different
constellation of stories: stories about rings lost
and found in fish; forgetful husbands and clever
wives; treacherous royal necklaces; fake jewelry
and real women; modern women's revolt against
the hegemony of jewelry; and the clash between
common sense and conventional narratives
about rings. Herein lie signet rings, betrothal
rings, and magic rings of invisibility or memory.
The stories are linked by a common set of
meanings, such as love symbolized by the
circular and unbroken shape of the ring: infinite,
constant, eternal--a meaning that the stories
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often prove tragically false. While most of the
rings in the stories originally belonged to men,
or were given to women by men, Wendy Doniger
shows that it is the women who are important in
these stories, as they are the ones who put the
jewelry to work in the plots.
Contemporary Male Sexuality Feb 12 2021
This accessible guide confronts myths and
pressures surrounding men and sex, promoting a
positive and healthy model of male sexuality that
replaces traditional expectations. The chapters
in this book engage with cultural assumptions
about male sexuality, from harmful early
messaging, to the importance of enjoying
intimacy, pleasure, and eroticism over the age of
60. The authors challenge the effects of toxic
masculinity and traditional gendered roles in
sex, celebrating sexual diversity, confronting
double standards, and empowering men and
couples to develop an equitable sexual bond.
Case studies and psychosexual skill exercises
are integrated throughout to make each concept
personal and concrete, and incorporate the Good
Enough Sex (GES) model to promote an
authentic sexual self throughout the lifespan.
With a focus on mutual consent and pleasure,
Contemporary Male Sexuality offers a new
model of male sexuality that helps men and
couples achieve a satisfying, secure, and sexual
bond, replacing damaging expectations with
healthy sexual values.
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Panics Without Borders Oct 30 2019 We are
living in a time of great panic about “sex
trafficking”—an idea whose meaning has been
expanded beyond any real usefulness by
evangelicals, conspiracy theorists, antiprostitution feminists, and politicians with their
own agendas. This is especially visible during
events like the FIFA World Cup and the Olympic
Games, when claims circulate that as many as
40,000 women and girls will be sex trafficked.
Drawing on extensive fieldwork in Brazil as well
as interviews with sex workers, policymakers,
missionaries, and activists in Russia, Qatar,
Japan, the UK, and South Africa, Gregory
Mitchell shows that despite baseless statistical
claims to the contrary, sex trafficking never
increases as a result of these global megaevents—but police violence against sex workers
always does. While advocates have long decried
this myth, Mitchell follows the discourse across
host countries to ask why this panic so easily
embeds during these mega-events. What fears
animate it? Who profits? He charts the move of
sex trafficking into the realm of the
spectacular—street protests, awareness-raising
campaigns, telenovelas, social media, and
celebrity spokespeople—where it then spreads
across borders. This trend is dangerous because
these events happen in moments of nationalist
fervor during which fears of foreigners and
migrants are heightened and easily exploited to
frightening ends.
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